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April 30th, 1930.

Joseph P. Chamberlain, Esq 
510 Kent Hall,
Columbia University,Hew York.

• *

Dear Hr. Chamberlain,

Let me acknowledge yournote of the 29th April, intimating that the meeting 
of the Advisory Committee on International delations 
will be held during the weekend of Hay 30th.

It so happens that thatis our Convocation week, or, as you would say, 
Commencement week. The degree-conferring ceremony 
takos place on the 29th, and it may be possible 
for me to leave that evening for Hew York, 
it is possible, I shall gladly go. 
you definite information a little later in the month.

If
I shall send

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal.
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